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The Commission was further informed that the Government
of the Democratic Republic of Viet-Nam had placed this
matter before the Cé»Chairmen of the Geneva Conference
and had requested them to review the decision of the
Commission and that the Commission should, therefore,
defer the lmplementation of its decision pending the
recommendation of the CoQChairmén of the Geneva
Conference. = A& copy of the lotter dated 1%th June, 1958,
fronm His Excellency the Prime Minister of the Democratic
Republic of Viet-Nam addressed to the Co—Chairmen _
raising the issue was also forwarded to the Commissioné
The Commission drew the attention of the P.A.V.N, High
Command to the fact that on 7th June 1958, the -
Commission communicated,its_decision to the Co-Chairmen
~and on 14th June 1958, the Government of the Democratic
Republic of Viet~Nam addressed a communication to the
Co-Chairmen on this decision of the Commission.  The
Commission informed the P.A.V.N, High Command that it
received no communication from the Co.Chairmen on the
point raised by the Government of the Democratic Republic
of Viet-Nam nor was it informed by the Government pf the
Democratic Republic of Viet~Nam of any reply received by
them to their letter to the Co~Chairmens. The ‘
Coumission also informed the P.A.V,N, Higﬁ Command that
in arriving at the decision the Commission carefully
considered the provisions of the Geneva Agreement, the
Protocol signed between the Parties and the Final
Declaration, and that the Commission had in the past
reviewed its decisiois under the Geneva Agreement, and
would continue to do so whenever it considered necessary,
in the performance of its tasks of supervision and control
of the execution of the provisions of the Agreement by

the Partiese. The Commission further informed the



